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Quarterly Report "Memorial Site" Project 

Ottawa;  05/06/2023 

 

Dear friends, I am pleased to provide  you with an update on the activities undertaken during the 

last three months for our memorial site construction project: 

1. During the commemoration ceremonies in the Ottawa-Gatineau region, the Humura 

committee emphasized the critical importance of contributing to the construction of the 

memorial site. 

2. On April 14, 2023, the Humura Association committee held a meeting with 

representatives from Heritage Canada and Fathom Design Studio from Dartmouth, Nova 

Scotia. The committee presented the project's history, the implementation plan, and the 

support required, including funds for the project manager, feasibility study, and logistics. 

 

Representatives from Fathom Design Studio, renowned for their experience in similar projects, 

expressed interest in assisting with the development of the feasibility study once funds become 

available. The requested funds amount to $60,000. 

Following the meeting, Heritage Canada representatives committed to responding to our request 

within a few weeks. 

3. On June 15, 2023, our committee is scheduled to meet with the honorable Arielle 

Kayabaga to provide an update on the project's progress and seek her support. 

4. Recently, we have sent emails to federal MPs in the National Capital Region requesting 

meetings to garner their support. 



5. Regarding fundraising, your committee has received $800 in the last three months. We 

encourage you to continue your contributions to ensure the timely completion of this 

project. 

 

Once again, we request your ongoing support in being advocates for this project. Please do not 

hesitate to contact us if you require additional details. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pascal Kanyemera,  

Humura Association president 

 

 

 

 


